
DATES TO REMEMBER  

Monday 3rd May—Bank 

Holiday—school closed 

 

Tuesday 8th June—School 

photographs—Class and 

Leavers 

 

Tuesday 20th July—School 

finishes for Summer Holidays 

 

Wednesday 21st July—Inset 

Day—children not in 

 

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 

September—Inset Days—

children not in 

 

Monday 6th September—all 

children return to school 

 

Thank you parents and carers 

for your continued support 

and positive comments during 

these times! 

 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

Back to School 
It is lovely to see our children back at school and we hope everyone had a well 
rested break.  We are looking forward to the term ahead and hope the weather 
stays kind to us. 
 
SEND Reviews 
Just a reminder that all parents of children who have a SEND My Plan/+ should 

have received their invite to sign up for a SEND review with Mrs Wainwright and 

the class teacher via the VLE. 30 minute appointment slots can be made on the 

VLE which gives the date for each class’s review on the invite.   

 

Fruit 

We are continuing to provide fruit for the children.  If your child would like to buy a 

piece of fruit they can bring in 20p per day to receive a token in exchange for a 

piece of fruit (or a larger sum for the relevant number of days required).   

 

Year 6 Greek Day 

On Wednesday, the Year 6 children turned up to find their class teachers and TAs 

dressed in togas.  Year 6 took part in a variety of different ancient Greek activities 

throughout the morning.  The children tried a variety of Greek foods, explored 

ancient Greek pottery and solved problems using the Greek number system, 

amongst many other things.  Please keep an eye on our school social media pages 

for photos of this very enjoyable day. 

 

Bank Holiday—Monday 3rd May 

The school is closed on Monday 3rd May for the Bank Holiday.  All children back in 

school on Tuesday 4th May.  Hopefully, we will have a warm, sunny day. 

 

School Uniform 

All children should be wearing their school uniform.  If there is a reason your child 

is wearing non uniform clothing, please inform the office of the reason for this.  

Please also note that children should not be having their hair dyed. 

 

Fundraising By Parent 

Mrs Pearse has very kindly held a bake sale and will be donating £100 to the school 

which will be used to purchase books for the school library.  We would like to thank 

her for her kindness and generosity. 
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